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A Club Update
Happy 2025! In this quarter’s

newsletter you can find the following

topics:

Recap of our 2024-2025 Winter

Basketball League

Summer Program sign-ups

E-Sports Kick-Off

BGCA & Advocacy Award

Upcoming Fundraisers & new

save the dates

Community shoutouts 

Board Member Spotlights &

Welcomes!

If you are interested in reading about news in another one of our Club locations, reach
out to us down below! We’ll get you signed up for their Newsletter. 

Check out our Socials and other Club’s News:

(O f f i c i a l )  C l i f f  Hagan  Boys  &  G i r l s  C l ub c l i f f haganboysandg i r l s c l ub .o r g

M I K E  H O R N  U N I T

Ema i l :  ka l i ew i nk l e r@chbgc .o r g



Youth of the Year: Each year, thousands of Club teens participate in
local, state and regional Youth of the Year events. Six teens, including
five regional winners and a national military youth winner, advance to
the National Youth of the Year Celebration, where one outstanding
young person is named Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s national teen
spokesperson. 2 teen Club members from each of our CHBGC sites
went to the local level Youth of the Year conference. Each member in
attendance was surprised with a free laptop from AT&T!! How
amazing! They all had a blast getting to know other teens from Clubs
across KY and hearing their personal life journeys and how their Club
supported them through it all. 

Summer Program for 2025 Mike Horn Unit: 
*Program Dates: June 2 - July 25
*Membership Fee: $20 per youth and lasts for 1 year
*Weekly Fee: $20 per youth
*Ages: Members must be 6 - 18 years old
Club members are separated by ages and all youth will be
provided a lunch and snack daily. 

THANK YOU to German American Bank for their sponsorship of our
Winter Basketball League! We had over 160 youth total sign-up to
play in our 6-8 year old & 9-11 year old divisions. CONGRATS to
our 9-11 year old tournament winners, the Hilltoppers! Thank you
to all the players, volunteers, coaches, and families who
participated. We hope you had fun hitting the courts and look
forward to next season. 

Our Club members were busy in their First Quarter
of 2025. Check out some of our adventure recaps
below! 

Inside the Clubhouse

Inspire and empower
young people by offering
meaningful opportunities
that will enhance the
quality of life for youth,
especially those who need 

Our Mission

MIKE HORN UNITMIKE HORN UNIT
CLUB LIFE EXPERIENCESCLUB LIFE EXPERIENCES

Check out our Facebook page or website for an in-depth look into our Club Life Experiences!

us most to realize their full potential as productive,
responsible, and caring citizens. 

Boys & Girls Clubs of America recognized the Cliff Hagan
Boys & Girls Club organization with the Hero For Youth
award for their committed and innovative advocacy
efforts around issues impacting Kentucky and Owensboro
youth. Our grassroots advocates accomplished a lot this
past year and we’re just getting started! You can find
more info and how to get involved federally or through
BGCA at: www.bgca.org/get-involved

E-sports league: On Saturday, March 29 we had our first match
up for the BGC-KY ESports league! 6 KY Boys & Girls
Clubs were in attendance at our Henderson Club site with 53
members participating. Our Club members competed in 6 different
games, and the winners took home a nice First Place belt!
We’ll be in BGC of Glasgow-Barren County next. 



Date: NOW thru April 30
Campaign Information:
This year kicks off Murphy USA’s
5  year of their “Great Futures
Fueled Here” campaign. This
campaign has helped raise over
$11 million dollars for Boys &
Girls Clubs across the United
States. 
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MURPHY USA SPRING CAMPAIGN

C H B G C  C O N T A C T  F O R  R S V P ,  E V E N T  I N F O ,  C H B G C  Q U E S T I O N S  &  N E W S L E T T E R  H E L P
If you have any CHBGC questions, interested in an event, or would like to receive our newsletter via email or physical mail contact: 

MIKE HORN UNITMIKE HORN UNIT
UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

KALIEWINKLER@CHBGC.ORG OFFICE: (270) 685-4903

Campaign Details

40TH ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC
Event Details

Date: Friday, May 16, 2025
Time: There will be 2 flights! 
Morning Flight: 8:30AM shotgun start
Afternoon Flight: 1:30PM shotgun start
Lunch for all golfers from 12:00-1:00PM
Location: Owensboro Country Club
Address: 400 East Byers Ave. 

How it Works:
From now to April 30 visit our local
Murphy USA gas station and round
up your purchase to the Cliff Hagan

Boys & Girls Club. You can also
specifically donate $1, $3, $5, or

$10 inside by the register. All
donations will come back to our

Mike Horn Unit here in 
Owensboro, KY.

Pricing & Sponsorships
If you’d like to be a part of our 40
Annual Golf Classic, please reach out
to Kalie. There will be
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Golf Team registration
Hole Sponsorships & more!

If you choose to be a full hole sponsor,
your business may set up on the
course for 1 or both flights to hand out
any business marketing materials, etc. 

“Great Futures Fueled Here”
**All Murphy USA’s are participating in this campaign. Consider donating at

other Murphys and make a donation to another one of our local Clubs. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

STAY TUNED! 
We have more fundraisers and events coming up throughout the year be sure you’re also following us on Facebook | (Official) Cliff Hagan
Boys & Girls Club to catch the first announcements of: 

AG DAY
“Harvesting Dreams Project”

Title Sponsor: Cargill

Date: Thursday, June 12
Location: CHBGC Mike Horn Unit
If you are interested in volunteering or
contributing to our AG DAY, please contact:
Katharine Francis
Email: katharinefrancis@chbgc.org
Office: (270) 685-4903

42ND ANNUAL
STEAK & BURGER DINNER

34TH ANNUAL 
CHARITY AUCTION AT BWW4TH ANNUAL

CHEFS GIVING EVENT

4th Annual Chefs Giving
Title Sponsor: U.S. Bank

AG DAY
“HARVESTING DREAMS PROJECT”

Registration is OPEN!

Date: Saturday October, 25
Location: Owensboro Convention Center.
This year we are back with our Halloween
themed celebration! If you’d like to know
more or be involved, please contact 
Kalie Winkler (info at bottom of page)



Join us and experience
what it’s like to help build
Great Futures! If you’d
like to get involved with a
daily Club activity or a
Club event, just reach out
to us! 
P.S. volunteer hours with us count towards your work’s goal
too. 

Owensboro Board Member Spotlight

Jeremy Newcom Michelle Drake

Join us in welcoming Mr. Jeremy
Newcom to our Board! Jeremy recently
joined us this year and immediately got
to work volunteering with our Winter
Basketball League. He is also a
committee member of our Golf Classic.
He’s very enthusiastic and ready to
contribute to helping build Great Futures
here in Daviess County. We’re happy to
welcome him to our Board and can’t
wait to see what all we accomplish
together! 

Mrs. Michelle Drake is no stranger to
the Cliff Hagan Boys & Girls Club.
She’s a longtime veteran supporter of
the Club and amazing advocate of our
events along with her husband, Coach
Rod Drake. She’s one of the best in
the business when it comes to
Workforce Development! Her
knowledge, skillsets, and experience
will be a tremendous asset to our
Teen Club members on their
Workforce Development journeys! 

C H B G C  C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N
If you or your company would like to be involved, join the Board, or volunteer to help build Great Futures, please contact Kalie Winkler

MIKE HORN UNITMIKE HORN UNIT
COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHTCOMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT

KALIEWINKLER@CHBGC.ORG (270) 685-4903

Volunteer 
Opportunities

Community Shoutout

2025 Owensboro Advisory Board Members 

THANK YOU to these 2025 community partners that are helping build Great Futures for our kids and teens through grants, sponsorships,
volunteer efforts, fundraising, and so much more! Check back in June to see who else joins our initiative for Great Futures.

stay tuned
junefor

Next Newsletter: June 2025

Kentucky Farm Bureau Insurance GRADD- Dir. of Workforce Development

Owensboro Advisory Executive Committee
President- Jared Daugherty
Vice-President: Ross Hyland

Secretary: Diane Bowers
Treasurer: Brad Rundall

Aimee Newberry
Basil Deveaux

Ben Moss
Brad Phelan

Chris “Digger” Phelps

Darrell Vanover
Jarred Bowman
Jeremy Newcom
Leigh Ann Tipton

Marc Bosley
Matthew “Moose” Morris

Michelle Drake
Dr. Ryan Hall
Sean Stinnett
Theresa Payne

Helping supply CAREERLAUNCH
program & virtual reality Transfr

software for Workforce Development
needs.

Thank you Ross Dress For Less for
your in-store fundraiser for CHBGC!

Thank you U.S. Bank for being our
title sponsor again for our Chefs

Giving event. The biggest fundraiser
of our season!!

Through their foundation helped
create more opportunities and

experiences for our Club members’
Healthy Lifestyle programs. This
included our basketball league
where all could be All Stars. 


